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VFW & Ladies Auxiliary  

District 1 Depõt of Washington 

February 2015  

Upcoming Events for the 2014 -15  Year  
If you have changes or additions,  please contact  

Jim Traner at  editor@vfwwadistrict1.org 

March 28th  District 1 Memorial Serviceð

Post 2100 

May 9th  District ConventionðPost 2100 

April 17th  Commandersô only meeting-1830 

hours-Post 2100 

June 4-6th  Department Convention-Yakima 

NO ONE DOES MORE FOR VETERANS  

www.vfwwadistrict1.org  

Our Raffle was another success.  We grossed $2,140 

and netted $1,550.  While this was a couple of hun-

dred short of our last raffle, these funds should give 

us a sufficient cushion through the 2016 year end.  

The winner of the 55 inch Samsung HDTV was Otis 

Wolfe, Commander of Post 921.   

Raffle 

Veteran of the Year  

You are cordially invited to attend the commemora-

tion honoring all Vietnam Veterans on Saturday, 

February 7th at 11:00AM at the Tulalip Hibulb Cul-

tural Center, 6410 23rd Ave. N.E., Tulalip, WA  

98271.  Mike Reagan will be the featured speaker.  It 

is suggested you arrive early for coffee. 

Shadrach Strehle, District 1 Voice of Democracy 

winner, placed 4th at the Mid-Winter Conference 

banquet.  Shad placed 5th last year.  Unfortunately, 

Shad is a senior and out of luck to advance any fur-

ther. 

District 1 VOD Places 4th at State  

Saving Money with Verizon Wireless  

After being a Verizon Wireless customer for more 

years than I can remember, I recently found out they 

offer a 15% discount to military veterans.  All you 

have to do is send them a DD-214.  The discount 

continues as long as you are a customer.  Not a bad 

deal although Iõm kicking myself it took this long to 

find out. 

Commemoration of the 50th  

Anniversary of the Vietnam War  

Recommendations for Veteran of the Year must be 

to Department no later than April 1st.  The written 

recommendation must be no longer than 300 words 

long.  For further information, you may contact John 

Beam at fuzzyface@frontier.com or call him at 425-

486-3637.   

Mixed Martial Arts Event  

We have been invited to assist Sparta Combat 

League on February 21, 2015 at 7:00 pm with a 

M.M.A. Cage match. Army vs. Marine with some of 

the proceeds going to local wounded Soldiers. The 

V.F.W. will present the Colors and have a V.F.W. 

table at the fight. Tickets will be available at 

www.spartacombatmma.com. S.C.L. is seeking 6 

people to help with this event. If you would like to 

volunteer for this event Contact Donald Wisch-

mann at vfwpost2100@yahoo.com or 425-252-2100  

March 28, 2015 our district meeting will be held at 

Post 2100 Everett. This is our Memorial Service. The 

District Chaplin, Jim Raymond, will need a list of all 

your Deceased members that have died since March 

1, 2014 and February 28, 2015. Jim has requested 

the list be sent to him no later than March 14, 2015 

at  

 Jim Raymond 

P.O. Box 1352 

Granite Falls, WA. 98252 

Memorial Service  

http://www.spartacombatmma.com
mailto:vfwpost2100@yahoo.com
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Ruth Herren and Ron Hailey, District 1 Buddy Poppy Chairs  
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Ladies Auxiliary Membership Statistics  


